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Dear members of the board of the Evangelical Alliance of Italy, 

 

 

As we have known you are approaching the date of the March for religious 

freedom and pluralism in the media, on behalf of the Evangelical Alliance of 

Spain, we would strongly support your initiative. 

 

 

With a similar religious situation in Spain, we know how difficult it is to live in a 

country where all the citizens are not equal before the law. Some have 

privileged rights than others.  

 

 

As you say in the manifesto for that March: “Religious freedom is the mother of 

all liberties”. The Evangelical Alliances all over the world has been, from its 

creation in 1846, one of the leading forces for the recognition of that 

fundamental right for all people from every belief. 

 

We hope that the 19th. of June will be a date to remember in the history of 

religious freedom and respect for all beliefs in media in Italy. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Jaume Llenas 

General Secretary 

  


